NEW ZEALAND QUALIFICATIONS AUTHORITY

MANA TOHU MATAURANGA O AOTEAROA
QUALIFY FOR THE FUTURE WORLD
KIA NOHO TAKATU KI TO AMUA AO!

30 January 2017

M Reagan
fyi-request-5189-68afa7d8@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear M Reagan

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 9 January 2017, under the Official Information Act 1982, for the
following information:

Is there any planned changes to be made to standards 27540 and 27543 because of the
Health and Safety at Work Act

Skills Active Aotearoa Limited is the standard setting body for the two standards you are interested
in. It would be appropriate for you to contact this organisation about your request. We suggest that
you contact Skills Active directly at info@skiilsactive.org.nz.

The following links provide information available on NZQA's website regarding the two standards.

http://www.nzga.govt.nz/framework/search/results.do?type=UNIT&qguery=27540 and
http://www.nzga.govt.nz/framework/search/results.do?type=UNIT&query=27543

The New Zealand Qualifications Authority does not hold any further information about proposed
changes to these standards and therefore the request is declined under section 18 (g) of the Official
Information Act 1982.

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact
Elizabeth Templeton in the Office of the Chief Executive, email elizabeth.templeton@nzga.govt.nz
or telephone (04) 463 3339.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official

Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen, PO Box 10152,
Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Russell Wood

Acting Chief Executive
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